

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AGRICULTURAL STABILIZATION AND CONSERVATION SERVICE

Agricultural Center Office Building Stillwater, Oklahoma 74074

September 1975

Mr. Ferdie J. Deering Vice-President Oklahoma Farmer-Stockman 500 N. Broadway Oklahoma City, OK 73102

Dear Ferdie:

I appreciate the letter from you concerning my "press agency."

I do think the most interesting part of this entire situation is the fact that after such a number of years, an idea which had been initiated and published would finally seem to come alive.

We are hoping to see the Agricultural Center Program gain momentum and I feel encouraged about its possibilities of accomplishment.

Sincerely,

Harold V. Hunter

State Executive Director